Applecross Primary School
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153

Phone: 08 9364 1792

Email: applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au

APPLECROSS www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parent/Caregivers
YEAR 6 CAMP
The cost of the 2019 Year 6 Camp has now been finalised and set at $374.00 per student.

This fee is inclusive of accommodation, activities, food and supervision. The P&C are funding
the bus cost for all Year 6 students.

Please return the attached Parent Consent and Payment Options form together with the correct
money (if paying in cash) in a clearly labelled envelope to the locked box in the front office by
Friday 27 September 2019. Alternatively, our preferred payment option would be by direct
deposit into the School Bank Account by Friday 27 September 2019 (details over page).

If you would like to discuss the option of a payment plan, please do not hesitate to contact the
Manager of Corporate Services, Mrs Lisa Mackay on 9364 1792.

Please ensure you have completed and returned the Consent for Water-Based Excursion and
Medical form to your class teacher.

Any enquiries regarding the camp should be directed to your class teacher.
Yours sincerely
Kim Guelfi

Principal
6 September 2019
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